
 
 

Mr. Vijay Nambiar meets all faiths in Meiktila 
 
Nay Pyi Taw, 30 Aug—“Reconciliation can be fostered through friendly cooperation 
between interfaith and dialogue is good hope for future,” said UN Secretary-General’s special 
advisor on Myanmar Mr. Vijay Nambiar in meeting with interfaith at communications guest 
house in Paukchaung Ward in Meiktila yesterday evening. 
 
He continued that he visited Meiktila after the violence and requested the two communities to 
be restraint and urged them to maintain peaceful coexistence. He pointed out the importance 
of cooperation in rehabilitation and warned them to prevent misunderstandings in order to 
ensure peaceful coexistence not only among families but also for the country. 
 
The religious leaders and townselders took part in the discussions. They said that they 
coordinate with departments concerned not to occur similar event in Meiktila. They said all 
one to live in amity and peaceful co-existence. They said that it is satisfactory for concerted 
efforts of interfaith. Action should be taken over misunderstanding activities. They suggested 
that all should work to do anything under coordination. 
 
The meeting was attended by the religious leaders, townselders and officials concerned. 
 
Yesterday evening, Mr. Vijay Nambiar and party met with family members and members of 
religious association from relief camps in Yadana Manaung, Nandawgon, Chanayetha, 
Yanmyoaung and Ingon wards and No. 16 Basic Education Post- Primary School and gave 
encouragements to them. MNA 
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